
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Start Well Summer Briefing 

for EY Leads in PVI Daycare 
Plus follow-up supportive network meeting 

 

Date: Thursday 16th July 2020 

Time: 10:00am – 11:15am  

Venue: Online 

Agenda 

• Review of the implications of the latest updates 

• EYFS disapplications 

• EYFS Government consultation response 

Price: This is a FREE (fully funded) briefing 



 

Start Well Summer Briefing for Early Years Leads in PVI Daycare 

Description 

This online briefing coordinated by the Start Well Quality and Outcomes Team will update early 
years’ leaders and managers on national and local developments in the Early Years Foundation 
Stage (EYFS).  

What will it cover? 

The briefing will cover: 

• Review of implications of the latest updates Linked document 

• EYFS disapplications Linked document 

• EYFS Government consultation response Linked document 

Supportive Network Meeting 

Following on from this briefing, a network meeting will be held on Monday 20th July 2020, 
providing an opportunity for solution focussed discussions to take place with peers, to support your 
own planning.  This meeting will take place on the 20th July 2020, 10:00am – 11:00am. To book, 
please refer to the joining instructions below. 

Who is this briefing for? 

All early years leaders in PVI Daycare settings. 

 

Delivered by: Bolton Start Well – Quality and Outcomes Team 

 

Joining Instructions 

Prior to the briefing: Please email startwellbookings@bolton.gov.uk to register your attendance 
confirming your name, school name and email address.  A briefing invitation will be emailed back 
to those that register and you will use this to access the briefing on the day. 
 
During the briefing: To ensure a smooth session, may we request that as soon as you join, you 
turn off your microphone and camera.  This helps with sound quality. 
 
Questions before and after the briefing: should you have any questions at this point, please email 
startwellbookings@bolton.gov.uk with ‘Questions for PVI Daycare briefing’ in the subject box.  
Alternatively, you may wish to watch the whole session and then come to us with any further 
questions afterwards. 
 
We will record this briefing to enable it to be watched again and will make the slides available, 
together with the responses to questions, as soon as possible. 

Disclaimer 

If for any reason we have to cancel or postpone a briefing, we will notify 
all delegates booked onto the briefing as quickly as possible.  
 
          
  

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-early-years-and-childcare-closures/coronavirus-covid-19-early-years-and-childcare-closures
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/early-years-foundation-stage-framework--2/early-years-foundation-stage-coronavirus-disapplications
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/896872/EYFS_reforms_consultation_-_government_response.pdf
mailto:startwellbookings@bolton.gov.uk
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